
H-2 Correspondence – Victoria and Hernan Pineda 

From: Victoria Navarro [mailto:victoria_navarro@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2018 8:59 PM 
To: LBBIZ <LBBIZ@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Entertainment permit  
 
 
Hello 
This is in regards to the permit for entertainment to Doris Oneyda Salazar Dba sirenitas restaurant My 
household opposes to this as it will impact the peace and quiet of our neighborhood  
 
Thank you 
Victoria and Hernan Pineda 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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